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Space Trip to the Centre for Life, Newcastle, Tuesday  7th February 2017 

Reception 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Alnwick Castle class have been having fun and working really hard to learn lots about space; as a 

development and celebration of their work, we have arranged a trip to the Centre for Life, 

Newcastle.  The children will go to the planetarium, take part in a special workshop about a 

rocket investigation, carry out some space experiments, have a tour of the exhibition, take part 

in a space craft activity and finish the day with a science space story. 

 

The children will need to come dressed in their school uniform and they will also need to bring 

water and a packed lunch in a back pack / easy to carry bag so their hands are free 

(packed lunches can be provided, please indicate below should you wish to order one). 

  

We will not be visiting the shop at the museum so please do not send spending money. 

  

The trip will cost £7.00 for each pupil. This will cover the cost of the bus and entrance to the 

museum and workshop. Contributions can be paid in instalments, but please return the 

permission slip by Friday 4th February. 

  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Johnson 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

  

I give permission for my child..................................................... to visit The Centre for Life on 

Tuesday 7th February. 

 

I require a school packed lunch for the trip (tick box if you require one)       

 

Sandwich choice – Cheese or Tuna – Please state a preference …………………..    

  

I have enclosed £ ………….   towards the cost of the trip 

 

Signed ...................................................................................................................... .... 


